
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Cale Green Journal  

Issue 4: November 2024   

 

November has been a month full of learning, fun and achievements! Our children have made fantastic progress in their 

learning, and the sports teams have been smashing it on the field and in the sports hall! We've shared many smiles and 

achievements, creating wonderful memories together as a school community.  

There's a lovely buzz in the air as we start to think about Christmas, with excitement building for the festivities ahead. Let's 

keep this positive energy rolling into December, making it a month of joy, laughter, and even more accomplishments!  

As ever, if you would like further details about anything, please don’t hesitate to email: 

schooladmin@calegreen.stockport.sch.uk  

  

 
Winner, winner, Chicken dinner! 

 

Totally Local, our school meals provider recently held a competition 

for all of their schools in Stockport to name the Fruit and Vegetable 

Heroes. Reece in Cedar class was chosen as a lucky winner naming his 

fruit and vegetables Mario. Reece won a ticket to the Light Cinema for 

his whole family. Well done Reece!  

Dates for your Diary: 

Tuesday 3rd December  Early Years Nativity 2.30pm  

Wednesday 4th December  Maple Science event  

-Cheadle Hulme School  

Key Stage 1 Nativity 2pm  

Thursday 5th December  Key Stage 1 Nativity 2pm  

Friday 6th December   Early Years Nativity 9.15am  

   Choir Christmas Sing-along 3.15pm  

Monday 9th December  Year 5 / 6 watching Aladdin  

   -Stockport Academy 12pm  

Wednesday 11th December  Year 3 / 4 Christmas Performance 6pm  

Thursday 12th December  Year 3 / 4 Christmas Performance 2pm  

Friday 13th December  Christmas Jumper and Dinner Day  

Monday 16th December  Touring Pantomime ‘Hansel and Gretel’  

Tuesday 17th December  Key Stage 2 Choir – Walthew House 

10.45am - 12.15pm  

 Christmas Parties in school  

Thursday 19th December  Pyjamas and teddy day  

Friday 20th December  Carol Concert / Raffle 9.15 – 11.15am  

 End of Term  

Monday 6th January  Start of Spring term  

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Cross-Country Races at Woodbank  

 

All Children in Key Stage 2 are invited to run in the cross-
country sessions that are held almost every month from 
September to February at Woodbank Park. Well done to 
everybody who ran in the October race (Make sure you give 
enough time to park if travelling by car as the car parks can 
become very busy!)  

Match 4 Saturday 30th November 2024 10am – 12.30 

Match 5 Saturday 18th January 2025 10am – 12.30pm 

Match 6 Saturday 1st March 2025 10am – 12pm 

Presentation Day   22nd March 2025 
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PE and Swimming Days  

We will always try to keep the same PE kit days for at least half a term but there will always be odd changes to the timetable that 

are late notice and / or unavoidable but we will always try to alert families via Twitter or email about these.  

Beech and Birch will have PE on Wednesdays.  
 
Cherry, Chestnut and Cedar will have PE on Mondays and Thursdays.  
 
Hazel, Hawthorn and Holly will have PE on Tuesdays and Fridays.  
 
Maple and Mulberry will have PE on Mondays and be swimming on Tuesdays.   
 
Magnolia will have PE on Mondays and Tuesdays.  
 
PE Kit 
 

• black shorts, leggings, skort, tracksuit bottoms or jogging pants (PLAIN)  
 

• white t-shirt (school logo or PLAIN)  
 

• black or white t-shirt (PLAIN) for children in Mulberry, Maple and Magnolia  
 

• black hoodie (School logo or PLAIN)  
 
 

Under 11s Football Competition 

 

Cale Green were well represented in a football tournament 

recently that was organised by Stockport County. The event 

took place at Power League. Mrs Lewis was so impressed by the 

behaviour of everyone who took part. They absolutely 

represented Cale Green so well. They showed lots of our school 

values, especially with their resilience and perseverance 

winning their last match of the day!  

Gold Awards 

 

Well done to Liam H, Ibrahim and Ahmad who gained their 50 Stars 

and gained their Gold Award. They chose their book prize and were 

awarded them during a Family Assembly in November. Well done 

Liam, Ibrahim and Ahmad!  

 

 

 

Kurling Competition 

 

We are incredibly proud of the group of children who recently 

represented our school at the kurling competition at Aquinas College. 

Their dedication, teamwork, and sportsmanship truly shone through, 

showcasing their talent and hard work. Each participant 

demonstrated not only skill in the game but also the spirit of 

camaraderie, making us all proud. Well done to everyone involved for 

their outstanding efforts and for making our school proud on such a 

wonderful occasion.  

End of Theme 2 Class Visits 

 

Advance notice of the end of theme 1 parent and carers’ 

class visits. These will take place in your child’s 

classrooms.   

Early Years  Monday 20
th

 January 2.40pm – 3.10pm   

Key Stage 1 Tuesday 21
st

 January 8.50am – 9.20am   

Lower Key Stage 2 Wednesday 22
nd

 January 8.50 – 9.20 

Upper Key stage 2 Thursday 23
rd

 January 8.50 – 9.20am 

Nursery  Friday 24
th

 January 8.50am – 9.20am  

School Uniform and Pre-Loved Uniform Sale  

 

Families are able to buy uniform from Davensport which is on Bramhall Lane. 

They stock uniform which has the school’s logo on. You are able to go into the 

shop and check the sizes before buying.   

A reminder that the next Pre-loved Uniform sale will be on Friday 13th 

December at before and after school. We have lots of uniform, shoes, coats 

and bags for sale. All items are 50p.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Fund   

   

A reminder that we have lots of friends and families of Cale 
Green who have very kindly donated sums of money to our 
Acorn Fund. If your family is in need of some financial 
support please do contact school.  

 

 

Nursery and Reception Admissions 

A reminder that Reception places close on 15th January 2025.  

Nursery places close on 31st March 2025.  

 

 

School website- ‘School Spider’ APP 

Did you know that School Spider now have an APP? You can 

download it for FREE via the iTunes store or via the Google Play 

Store for Android devices.  

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/school-spider/id1030400910  

You can see more about the APP by watching the Youtube 

video: https://youtu.be/jPmH-  

St George’s Christmas Tree festival 

 

The children had a splendid time making decorations 

for the Christmas tree festival at St George's Church, 

inspired by C.S. Lewis's classic, 'The Lion, the Witch 

and the Wardrobe'. Together, they strolled over to the 

church, filled with excitement. Upon arrival, they 

were mesmerised by the beautifully adorned trees 

that sparkled in the warm glow of the lights. The 

enchanting atmosphere created a sense of wonder, 

igniting their imaginations. Each decoration, crafted 

with love, showcased their creativity and teamwork, 

making it an unforgettable experience for everyone 

involved. What a lovely way to celebrate the festive 

season! 

Key Stage 2 Choir 

 

The Key Stage 2 choir shone brightly at St George's Church 
during the Christmas Tree Festival! Their lovely hymns and 
cheerful songs filled the air, creating a joyful atmosphere 
that had everyone smiling. The choir's passion and enthusiasm 
were contagious, leaving the audience with warm hearts and 
festive cheer. Well done to all the pupils and staff involved; 
your hard work brought the community together in a 
delightful celebration of music! Watch out for them 
performing again during December.  

 Children in Need 

 

Everybody enjoyed wearing their own clothes on Pudsey 

Bear day and we managed to raise an amazing £385. 

What an amazing community supporting lots of children’s 

charities across the country!  

And a big WELL Done to Layla R who won the little Pudsey 

Bear that had been signed by Joe Wicks.  

“Oh Christmas Tree” 

 

Our lovely, school Christmas tree was decorated by our Year 6 

this week, ready for the official light switch on today. As is our 

tradition, the lights were turned on by the oldest child in our 

school and the youngest. So, Rio and Heidi were the lucky 

candidates this year.  

 

  

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/school-spider/id1030400910
https://youtu.be/jPmH-

